
 

Thank You! 
 

Thank you to those families who have bought books 
from our wish lists for the school.  One family, whose 

youngest child left in July donated 24 books to the 
school which was a lovely surprise.  Each and every  

donation has been really appreciated though.  If you 
would still like to donate a book, I have left the wish 

list page at the end of this newsletter 
 

On a completely different matter, I have spoken to a 
few parents over the past month who have              

complained about parents double parking in the car 
park and more worryingly concerns about how parents 

are speaking to each other in front of the children 
when poor parking or blocking in occurs.  Please       
remember we all need to be role models for our               

children.  Although I understand that it is frustrating to 
be blocked in, shouting and using derogatory language 

is unacceptable around the school.  
 

Thank you for your consideration  
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Dates For Your Diary 
 

 
MONDAY 10th MARCH 

Class Photo Day 
 

MONDAY 17th MARCH 
Y5 Spirit of the Wild Workshop 

 
WEDNESDAY 19th MARCH 

Y2 Trip to Boltons Farm 
 

FRIDAY 21st MARCH 
Red Nose Day 

 
SUNDAY 23rd MARCH 

1.45pm Music Gala Performance 
 

24th - 26th MARCH 
Nursery Live Learning Visits 

 
TUESDAY 25th MARCH 

3.30 - Parent Consultations 
 

THURSDAY 27th MARCH 
5pm - Parent Consultations 

 
FRIDAY 28th MARCH 

School Discos 
 

THURSDAY 3rd APRIL 
EASTER EGG HUNT 

 
FRIDAY 4th APRIL 

1.00pm End of Term FS 
1.15pm End of Term KS1 
1.30pm End of Term KS2 

(Siblings can be collected together) 
 

Sunday 6th April  
9.-30-4.00 Badminton Tournament  

 
Summer Term Starts 

WEDNESDAY 23rd APRIL 
8.45am 

ATTENDANCE DATA 
 

Here are the % for attendance in  February 
Our target continues to be over 95%.   

Overall our attendance for 
 February was 94.2% 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to Y4 and Y6 who are above the 95%                 
target. 

Class % Class % 

F1 80.2% Y3 94.3% 

F2 93.2% Y4 96.1% 

Y1 91.0% Y5 94.8% 

Y2 92.4% Y6 97.6% 



Reading Areas 
 

We have recently been developing reading areas in our                    
classrooms.  We have had to be  quiet creative due to the small 
space we have but we are delighted with the end results.  We 

have the noticed the children engaging with the books in a more 
positive way which is brilliant. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
If you would like to support us with the development of our book areas, each class teacher 

has set up a wish list of books that they would like to add to our library. 
If any family feels they are in a position to purchase a book for our libraries, we would be 

more than grateful. 
Below are the links to the Amazon wish lists for each class. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6  https://amzn.eu/7LpSAWH 

Year 5 https://amzn.eu/gAAyBpE 

Year 4 https://amzn.eu/6GT2Zl7 

Year 3 To follow 

Year 2 https://amzn.eu/ftn6qh0 

Year 1 https://amzn.eu/6ZbXF0P 
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